
PAGE 10         BLUE VALLEY TIMES                    DECEMBER 21, 2021

23 Years Of Dedicated Service
By Michael Ortoski

EASTON - Brian Fenstermacher from Senator Scavello’s office 
recently attended the Northampton County Council meeting to 
honor Margaret “Peg” Ferraro with a plaque who is retiring from 
County Council after 23 years of dedicated service. 

Before serving on council Peg was a Supervisor for Upper Naza-
reth Township and also served on the Planning Commission and 
Zoning Hearing Board. In addition to her work at the municipal and 
county levels Peg also served on a variety of local and Valley-wide 
charities in many capacities. 

“Peg is a dear friend and I thank her from the bottom of my heart 
for her dedicated service to Northampton County. Happy retire-
ment it is well deserved” said Senator Scavello.


